
Pleasantville Elementary PTO

Meeting Minutes for 02-20-24

Attendance:
President: Jennie Wiseman
Vice President: Sarah Waites
Secretary: Amanda McCrady
Treasure: Brit Root
News Reporter: Abbey Bolin
Principal: Lydia Tokarz

Members: Kelly Smith, Stephanie Dennis,Aubrey Beard,, Brit Root, Christy
Vogel, Amber Nolan, Jamie Stoughton Renee Wolfe, Jennie Wiseman, Sarah
Waites, Amanda McCrady, Abbey Bolin, Lydia Tokarz, Heidi Muller

Meeting called to order at: 6:01 PM
Treasurer’s Report approved by 1st Jennie Wiseman, 2nd Aubrey
Beard
Minutes approved by 1st Renee Wolfe, 2nd Sarah Waites

Reminders:
Facebook page for PTO
Kroger Community Rewards
Babysitting Provide by FCCLA

Kroger Community Rewards & Amazon
Smile ***MUST SIGN UP EACH YEAR***

OLD BUSINESS

● Krispy Kreme Fundraiser-We sold 875 dozen. Pick up will be February 22, 2024 4:00-6:00
● Father/Daughter Dance-Made around $2,000.00. $970 was in the photos and we received a $300.00 donation.
● Candy grams-Suckers-We paid $86.00 for the suckers and we collected $232.00. Every child received at least 1 candy gram.

The candy grams raised money for the troops overseas and all funds will be donated to them.
● Musical Ad-Mama Mia- Half page ad was $100.00 and Sarah Waites designed the Ad for the PTO
● Square Reader update- The cost for a square reader is $300.00. The motion was made by Jennie to purchase and we all

approved it

NEW BUSINESS
● Money Counter-Abbey has requested a money counter for the PTO to purchase to help with counting the money

that is brought in at our events. Stephanie thinks that she could get one donated for the carnival. After the meeting
Stephanie advised she could get one for the carnival but the Executive committee also voted to approve the
purchase of one.

● Baseball Sponsorship- A motion was made and approved for the PTO to sponsor the baseball team this year.
● PTO Shirts- Money for the PTO volunteer shirts is due February 20, 2024 if you would like to purchase one for the

carnival
● Breakfast Club-

○ PreK-2nd is March 7th
○ 3rd and 4th is March 8th
○ The breakfast will be an omelet, sausage and cinnamon roll and the cost this time is $2.00 cash
○ Brit will provide plates and napkins and Sarah will provide the juice

● Kindergarten Field trip
○ Kindergarten will be going to AHA March 20th
○ School will prepay since funds are due ahead of time and students will bring cash in prior to field trip

● Author visit- Lindsay Bonilla will be visiting the school for the student quarter experience. The visit will beMay 7th
which is during right to read week

● Carnival Check In
○ Kitchen-Josh/Heidi Muller
○ Games-Abbey Bolin and family
○ Bingo-Amber Nolan, Jennie Wiseman and Renee Wolfe- We are licensed and will need to have a form for

items donated that has approximate value on it for tax purposes. $700.00 will be allotted for prizes for Bingo
○ Baskets-Sarah Waites and Laura Krupla. We are still in need of more room parents for the raffle baskets.

Forms will be sent home soon after the teachers pick the themes
○ Silent Auction-Audrey Miller, Stephanie Dennis and Amanda McCrady. Will need to have at least 20 items for



the silent auction and retail sign up sheets.
○ Cake Walk-Katie Allen

■ Labels for items with peanuts or other allergy concerns
○ Tickets-Abbey Bolin. Tickets have been purchased.
○ Redemption-Christy Vogel. We are starting from scratch with redemption items and the allotted budget it

$1,000.00
○ Hair-Katie Hetterle

Meeting was adjourned at 6:56pm
The next meeting will be __March 19, 2024_____ at 6:00pm:


